
CIRCUIT RESOLUTION 
 

On Friday May 23rd 2014 representatives from Highlands Motorsport Park, Pukekohe Park 

Raceway, Taupo  Motorsport Park, Mike Pero Motorsport Park Ruapuna, Timaru 

International Motor Raceway Levels, Teretonga Park, Manfeild Autocourse and Hampton 

Downs Motorsport Park met prior to the AGM of Motorsport New Zealand to discuss various 

matters arising within the Circuit Owners Group. 

With the exception of Taupo Motorsport Park, which abstained from the vote due to existing 

contracts being in place with the BNT V8 SuperTourers, the following resolution was agreed 

by all of the above named circuits. 

"We the undersigned circuit owners have resolved the following: 

Unless V8 SuperTourers and NZV8TC TLX cars resolve to come together and compete with 

each other as one race and ultimately one championship, then the circuit owners will not 

allow their circuits to be used by these classes individually. 

The decision has been taken independently of Motorsport New Zealand and is unanimous 

amongst the circuit owners." 
 


